
 

FUN IN THE SUMMER WITH​ ​MUSIC LESSONS 

 

Any student presently attending the High Bridge Public Schools and who will be entering grades 

4-9 next fall will have an opportunity to receive Music Lessons on their band instruments, guitar 

or keyboards.  This program is a golden opportunity, especially for incoming 4​th​ graders, to gain a 

“head-start” on their instruments.  Individualized instruction, particularly for beginners, will 

provide the optimum chance for success!  All participants will receive quality private instruction to 

enhance their levels of musicianship.  

 

Students will be scheduled for one lesson per week for ​4​ weeks.  Lessons will be one half hour in 

length.  Please make a note of scheduling needs on the registration form below.  

 

During the Summer Music Program’s ​thirty year history​, our lesson program has proved to 

increase motivation, self-esteem, and most of all, increase productivity over the summer months. 

Don’t miss out... sign up today!  

The program will run: 
                                           Monday, July 6th, 2020 

Through 
Thursday, July 30th, 2020 

Lessons will be offered weekly ONLINE via google meet appointment time 
Lessons will be 30 minutes in length. 

 

The registration/enrollment fee for the 4-week program is ​$64.00​ (4-30 minute lessons). To accommodate 

family vacation or special scheduling needs etc. we are offering single lessons at the rate of $16.00 per 

30-minute private lesson.  If you are interested in enrolling your child, please complete the ​GOOGLE 

FORM for Summer Lessons​.  You may then mail a check for the program tuition to: 

 

High Bridge Middle School 

Attn: Mr. Thompson 

50 Thomas St.  

High Bridge, NJ 08829 

 

Please make checks payable to the High Bridge Middle School.  After the lesson schedule is completed, 

you will be notified of your child’s lesson day and time via email.  

 

If you have any further questions or specific scheduling needs, please feel free to email me at 

thompsonj@hbschools.org 

 

Sign up today to reserve your preferred lesson time! Signups for Summer Music Lesson will end on 

Friday June 19th!!  

 

Thank you for your interest in our program! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Thompson 

Instrumental Music Director, High Bridge Schools 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1A6cEGZH_upSOxEj8Ihuz1OFqv72wHcbzL9WrzsqSZmg/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1A6cEGZH_upSOxEj8Ihuz1OFqv72wHcbzL9WrzsqSZmg/edit
mailto:thompsonj@hbschools.org

